From: <

Sent: 12 January 2018 15:17

To: (ECHO)

Cc: (EBOLA TASK FORCE);

Subject: ECHO monthly milk update, December 2017

Attachments: WFP Syria - ECHO Milk monthly report_December 2017_updated.docx

Dear ,

Please find attached the December monthly report on the milk contribution. As you will notice, WFP has started distributions, albeit late, in December. As such, the figures for December are low nonetheless, rest assured that distributions are on-going at the moment. Around 3,500 mt have already arrived in Syria and further 5,000 mt will arrive in January.

WFP is currently putting together a distribution plan for the coming months to ensure the tonnage is distributed within the contract duration using school feeding and GFA modalities. We will keep ECHO informed as we proceed.

All the best and happy new year,

The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments is intended for specific individuals or entities, and may be confidential, proprietary or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately, delete this message and do not disclose, distribute or copy it to any third party or otherwise use this message. The content of this message does not necessarily reflect the official position of the World Food Programme. Electronic messages are not secure or error free and may contain viruses or may be delayed, and the sender is not liable for any of these occurrences. The sender reserves the right to monitor, record and retain electronic messages.